

March 24, 2010

Pingue Prosciutti 6893 Oakwood Drive Niagara Falls, ON L2E 685 Mario Pingue

Dear Mario,

Hello from your friends at Everyday Exotic. I hope you are doing well and that you're enjoying the second season of our show now airing on the Food Network.

I would like to say thank you again so much for allowing us to come and film the Prosciutto episode with you. You are terrific on the show. I have enclosed a DVD copy of the Episode for you. There is also a little gift from us to you in appreciation for being part of our show. Thanks again Mario.

Best Regards,

Susie Rucska Production Manager

Everyday Exotic II

& sie Ruska